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UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

Telegrams : Commdttee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

2nd Mareh, 1953.

-

Dear Sir,

We duly received your letter of the 16th February in which
you convey the decision in the case of the "PARGO" and "GORAZ".

We should like to know the position as regards ownership of
these vessels as a result of this decision. In the case of the
"PARGO" the question of overdue surveys will have to be considered
and if you can give us any information regarding Ownership we shall
then enquire whether it is the intention te retain the vessel's
classification with this Socilety.

Yours faithfully,

e

’«Hoevan der Weel, Esq., pro Chief Executive.
ROTTERDAM.

PoSe We assume that the "GORAZINESIEEH s tgg}%?gaiZEE the
Juilders, and we anticipate thaf, in.ehc ‘€ase :PARGO",

we may have to ask the Lisbon SHEPveyers to enquire of the
Portugese Owners regarding theip intent?ons fo clascjflcﬁsion.
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